
Welcome to a New School Year! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am thrilled to be your child's 

[grade/subject] teacher for the [School Year] school year at [School Name]. 

As we embark on this journey together, I want to take a moment to share a little about myself. I 

have [number] years of teaching experience, and I am passionate about fostering a love for 

learning in all my students. In my classroom, I aim to create a nurturing environment where 

students feel safe, respected, and excited to explore new ideas. 

This year, we will focus on [briefly outline curriculum highlights or special projects]. I believe 

that parental involvement is crucial in helping students succeed, and I encourage you to actively 

participate in our classroom activities and events. 

Please feel free to reach out to me at [your email address] or [your phone number] if you have 

any questions or concerns. I am looking forward to meeting you during our upcoming [Open 

House/Parent-Teacher Conference] on [date]. 

Thank you for entrusting me with the education of your child this year. Together, we can make it 

a fantastic year! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School Name]  

[School Address]  

[School Phone Number] 


